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Missionaries to Mexico 
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Dear Praying Friends, 

Michelle and I are on the move. In the month of October, we have been in Ohio, Michigan and Kentucky! In 
November we are to be in Ohio, Oklahoma and Texas. So far, in September and October we have traveled 9568 miles! 
We thank the Lord for his protection thus far. I like to help people move from the way of destruction to the strait and 
narrow way, and God has allowed us to see 12 saved since the beginning of our furlough! 

The work in Mexico is on the move: The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Church is moving on without us. Their 
Sunday School average attendance in August and September was 347, though 40 left to start a new work! Souls are 
being saved (188 were saved in August and September) and baptized (10 were baptized), and though the devil has fought 
trying to bring division in the work, they continue moving on! 

One of the areas that is on the move is the area of missions. The 
work in Lomas had their first missions conference, several other 
works had their second or third missions conferences, and though 
they are small, they are already getting a vision of reaching the lost 
for Christ. In Bethesda, they promised $96,000 Dlls. and we thank 
God that $92,000 came in! This year they have promised $63,000 
Dlls. Why the decrease? Because 40 left to start a new work (who 
were heavy missions givers), and because of the devaluation of the 
peso (in 2010 amounts it would have been $70,000 Dlls.) Though 
there has been a decrease, the church will still be able to keep its 
commitments to 79 missionaries! Please pray for the work in Mexico 
that it will keep moving to reach the world with the gospel! Pictured 
to the right is our closing night "candle light service". The Mexicans are doing all they can 
light of the gospel. Are you? 

to reach the world with the 

The violence in Mexico is on the move! According to Wikipedia, from December 2006 to September 2011, a total of 
43,000 people have been killed. It seems that the drug cartels are now targeting innocent civilians with the shooting in a 
Casino in Monterrey and a mall in another state. Please keep our people in your prayers, as they continue to move 
forward with the gospel, in spite of the violence. 

Will you help in the projects we are moving on furlough? In our last prayer letter to you we mentioned these projects: 
1) the need for support of our Bible Institute (and we thank the I s ' Baptist Church of Pleasanton, Kansas for taking it on!) 
2) funds to start a revolving building fund that our works could borrow from (interest free) to build their buildings. 
3) our needs book that is on our display. Please pray about these items. 

In Him, 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Thank you for your support received in September and October of 2011. 

Muchas Gracias! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support and Furlough address: I.B.F.I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Furlough phones: 817-690-6019 and 817-690-5258 
E-mail: djonessr(a)hotmail.eom 


